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4th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
‘Little Red’: KS1 Theatre Visit

We have organised a trip for Owl, Hedgehog and Fox Classes to see ‘Little Red’ at Bristol Old Vic Theatre on
Tuesday, 10thDecember.

Please ensure all children bring a snack and water bottle as well as a waterproof coat. The children will
leave school at 12:15pm, and will therefore have their normal lunch prior to departure. We expect to be
back at school at around 3:30pm.

The cost for the trip is £5.90 per child. There is no charge for those children in receipt of Free School
Meals, however all children require consent to attend.

We are extremely grateful to the PTA who have agreed to pay for the transport.

Please provide consent and make payment via Parentpay no later than Friday, 1st December.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ian Gunning
Deputy Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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